
Northglenn High School Parking Permit Area Grows

For Vehicles Parked in Designated Areas During School Hours

July 31, 2017 – We love our high school students, but…sometimes parking in the residential neighborhoods 
around Northglenn High School (NHS) can be a problem.  

To help remedy that, the City of Northglenn has added more designated areas to the NHS Parking Permit 
Program as part of the city’s School Zone Improvements Program. This will re-establish existing restricted 
parking areas surrounding NHS to more effectively discourage students from parking there. 

To make the designated areas easy to identify, new signs are being installed.

Parking permit letters and applications were mailed to residents living in the designated areas for 
parking/visitor permits. 

Vehicles parked on the street during school hours, 7 a.m.-3:30 p.m., will need a parking permit. Effective dates 
for the permits are Aug. 1, 2017 – June 30, 2018.

Permits are free and each vehicle can have their own; visitor permits are one per address. 

If you have any questions regarding this program please contact the Public Works Department at 303-450-
8984.

***

Northglenn, Colo., is a city of 38,648 residents that is located 13 miles north of downtown Denver. In 2016, Northglenn zip
code 80233 was named the third-hottest real estate market in the nation by realtor.com. In the heart of the metro area,

Northglenn is a place to call home and a forward-thinking community where businesses can thrive. Learn more by visiting
northglenn.org. Like us on Facebook, @cityofnorthglenn, and follow us on Twitter, @northglennco.
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